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14t November 2022

Dear Trade Partner,

Greetings from InterGlobe Air Transport!!

Jetstar Asia to boost flying to five key destinations in December

Jetstar Asia has received approval to operate 21 additional weekly services from Singapore to five
popular Southeast Asia cities including Bangkok, Bali, Penang, Phnom Penh and Phuket.

In December, the new services will create better access to key Southeast Asia cities and provide
more opportunities for customers to travel freely within the region.

All Jetstar Asia (3K) services will continue to operate out of Terminal 1 in Singapore's Changi Airport
until March 2023.

Additional Jetstar Asia (3K) services from Singapore:

Bangkok: Services will increase from 9 to 17 flights a week with two weekday and one Sunday
service, to support the pent-up demand for travel between Singapore and Bangkok. One-way low
fares start from SGD182. Bali: Five additional weekly services will operate to Denpasar, bringing the
total weekly flights from 9 to 14. One-way low fares start from SGD138.

Phnom Penh: An additional weekday service will be introduced to Phnom Penh, Cambodia, offering
customers daily flights. One-way low fares are available from SGD136. Penang: Two additional
services to Penang will enable travellers more options to fly to the Pearl of the Orient. One-way low
fares start from SGD130.

Phuket: Five additional services will be added to the line-up of services to Phuket, offering
customers daily services to the popular beach destination. Fares start from SGD156.

Bookings can be made at Agent Hub or on the GDS.



